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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY COURT CLOSURE 
 

 
 
All offices of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of 
Michigan will be CLOSED on the following days: 
 

• Thursday, July 4, 2024 
• Friday, July 5, 2024 

 
The Court’s Case Management and Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) system and 
Pro Se Electronic Document Upload Program (PEDUP) will remain available. 
 
 
 
Date: May 1, 2024  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 


